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8th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Your child will be taking part in swimming lessons in the Autumn Term.  

 

We hope this focus on swimming at an early age gives the children water confidence early in their 

school lives. Of course we still advise all parents to take their children swimming outside school hours 

and in holidays as often as possible - swimming is a skill that saves lives. 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming fees are payable unless you inform us in writing that your child has a long term illness. The 

cost includes return travel by seat-belted coach to the Westgate Centre.  

 

If your child is not well enough to go swimming please send your child in with a note.  If your child has 

a verruca please provide a verruca sock.  Girls should wear a one piece swimming costume please and no 

jewellery.  Swimming regulations have recently changed and children will not be allowed to swim with 

any earrings at all. 

 

Please complete the attached permission slip.  

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child ________________________________ to take part in swimming 

lessons at the Westgate Centre and to travel by seatbelted coach.  

 

 

 

Signed: ______________________________  Dated: __________________________  
 

 

 

TERM YEAR GROUPS ATTENDING COST FOR TERM 

Autumn Term Years 4 and 6 £43.20 


